

## **Australian Podiatry Association (Vic)**

ABN 60 004 195 877

P.O. Box 248 Collins Street West Victoria 8007

Telephone: (03) 9286 1885 Facsimile: (03) 9286 1880 Email: apoda@podiatryvic.com.au

21 February 2011

Mr J Warnock Chair Podiatry Board of Australia GPO Box 9958 MELBOURNE VIC 3001



Dear Jason

## CONSULTATION PAPER ON GUIDELINES FOR PODIATRISTS WITH BLOOD-BORNE INFECTIONS

I refer to the Consultation Paper on *Guidelines for Podiatrists with Blood-Borne Infections* which was discussed at the recent Directors meeting.

On behalf of its members, the Association wishes to express their support to the Podiatry Board of Australia on these guidelines.

Yours sincerely

Stan Naylor Executive Officer